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Thank you for your comments on the application of Morgan County Water District. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-
00010, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2024-00010 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 
 
 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 3:08 PM
--------------------------------------------------------
Name: Eddie Wright
Address: 9170 Highway 172
City: West Liberty
State: KY
Zip Code: 41472
Phone number where you can be reached:
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Morgan County Water District
State the nature of your concern: The Morgan County Water District is proposing a 41% rate
hike on customers monthly water bills. People on fixed incomes like social security can't
afford to pay such an increase. They're already struggling to pay electric, phone, insurance and
housing, let alone put food on the table. Such a rate hike would force many on fixed and low
incomes to struggle to pay all their bills and some would be unable to do so.
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No
--------------------------------------------------------




